
SEEND & DISTRICT RAMBLERS Report for Annual Parish Meeting on Monday 12th May 

 

Seend & District Ramblers continues to be well supported with an average of 16 members 

attending the monthly walks, although we have around 28 members. We have been lucky to 

have walked at a variety of lovely places around the Wiltshire countryside and beyond.  We 

have enjoyed walks at Devizes, Semington, Biddestone Village, Great Bedwyn, Hawkesbury 

Upton, Market Lavington, Seend, Beckington and Littleton Drew.   

We had a lovely weekend away in Tiverton where 3 walks were enjoyed – The Grand 

Western Canal, The Exe Valley Way and Knightshayes Court were in lovely weather for 

October.  

The annual skittles evening with American supper was well attended and enjoyed as was the 

evening walk and picnic, this was a local walk around Seend with our picnic on the playing 

fields and a beer was enjoyed from the bar in the community centre. 

Once again, we held our Christmas meal at the Three Magpies where a very enjoyable 

evening was had along with an excellent meal. Keeping up with tradition at the end of our 

December walk we enjoyed warm mulled wine along with homemade mince pies. 

We are all looking forward to another year of walks with friends. We are hoping new people 

will join us during 2025 to enjoy the countryside on our doorsteps. 

 

Sandra James 

Secretary for Seend & District Ramblers 


